
 

NEWS RELEASE 
SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 

Post Office Box 120128   San Diego, CA 92112-0128 

 

 
Release: Immediately Contact: Karen Dalton 

Date: 04/02/18 Phone: (619) 844-2353 

 

 

 

San Diego Superior Court’s 

ROA Viewing & Payment System                     

Temporarily Unavailable 

Issue Impacts Court’s Register of Action 

 
Due to a technical issue, court users are unable to view or purchase documents from the San 

Diego Superior Court’s Register of Actions online service.  This issue does not stop a Court 

user’s ability to view activity on the ROA.  One can monitor activity on the ROA but cannot 

view documents or purchase online at this time. 

 

Court staff is working to resolve this issue.   Please check back for a status report.   The Court 

apologizes for this inconvenience. 

 

 

#  # # 


